Road Improvement Scheme for Belfast
Road, Ballygowan

A £450,000 resurfacing scheme on Belfast Road, Ballygowan will commence on
Monday 1 February 2021.

Support for students vital — Dodds

It is vital that higher education institutions do everything possible to
support students, Economy Minister Diane Dodds has said.

Minister Hargey announces further £13
million to help first time buyers

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has announced a further £13m funding to
Co-Ownership to provide assistance to first time buyers struggling to raise a
deposit to purchase their own home.
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WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 25 JANUARY 2021

Hawkhill — traffic control for up to one week for street lighting column
removals.

Strawberrybank — closed on Thursday 28 January for Scottish Water mains
repair works.

Forthcoming Road Works

A991 West Marketgait (Hawkhill to Guthrie Street) — northbound nearside lane
closure on Monday 8 February for roof inspection works.

Department details ongoing work on
identification of new variants

In the light of some misleading commentary in recent days, the Department of
Health wishes to detail the ongoing work in Northern Ireland to identify new
variants of the SARS-CoV-2 virus.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/department-details-ongoing-work-identification-new-variants
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/department-details-ongoing-work-identification-new-variants

